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PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

 
        

       April 22, 2022 

 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 

Chair 

Prince George’s County Council 

Wayne K. Curry Building 

Largo, Maryland 20774 

 

Dear Chair Hawkins: 
         

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration and pursuant to Section 505 of the County 

Charter, is a resolution extending the appointment of Mr. Floyd Holt as Acting Director, Department 

Public Works and Transportation for a period of up to four calendar months from the date of this 

resolution.  Executive Order No. 3-2022 provided for the temporary appointment of Mr. Holt, 

effective March 14, 2022. 

 

 Mr. Holt currently serves as Deputy Chief Administrative Officer (DCAO) and is 

responsible for overseeing Government Infrastructure, Technology and the Environment. His 

portfolio includes the Department of the Environment, the Office of Information Technology, and 

liaison/oversight of the Board of Elections, Liquor Board, Washington Suburban Sanitary 

Commission, District of Columbia Water Authority, and the Washington Metropolitan Area Transit 

Authority. 

     

 Mr. Holt received his Bachelor of Arts degree from the University of Maryland and his 

Master of Business Administration from Gallaudet University. He is also a graduate of the Aspen 

Institute’s Government Executives Leadership Program, 

 

 Mr. Holt possesses the knowledge, skills, and experience necessary for the continued 

efficient operation of the Department of Public Works and Transportation.  The Council’s 

expeditious and favorable consideration of this resolution is greatly appreciated. Should you have 

further questions or concerns, please contact Miriam L. Brewer, Appointments Liaison, at 301 952-

4136. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 

County Executive   
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